
 

 

May 17, 2022 
 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS  

BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 

New OSH Committee Member Announcement 
 
 
CATCA would like to announce Kevin Youmans as the new Occupational Safety and Health Policy 
committee member, replacing the outgoing committee member Ryan Curr. 
  
We congratulate to Kevin Youmans and wish him luck in any future challenges. 
  
 
 
On behalf of the Executive Board, 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
Interim President      Executive Vice President 


